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I am writing to express my intent to serve on the Board of Directors for our Homeowners Association. 

With a deep commitment to our community and a keen interest in contributing to its governance and 

enhancement, I believe I can bring valuable perspectives and dedicated service to the board. 

My professional background as a Chief Strategy Officer has equipped me with skills in strategic 

operational planning, which I am eager to apply towards the betterment of our neighborhood. I have 

been a resident here since 2021 and have witnessed the community's growth and the challenges it 

faces. My goal is to work collaboratively with fellow board members and residents to foster a vibrant, 

safe, and well-maintained environment. 

I am particularly interested in long range planning and budgeting, and I am prepared to take on the 

responsibilities that come with being a board member. I am committed to transparent 

communication, thoughtful decision-making, and an initiative-taking approach to problem-solving. 

Current involvement in the community: 

• Serve on Arrowhead Fire Protection District Board 

• Serve as a First Responder/Medical Team Arrowhead Volunteer Fire Department 

• Serve as Secretary, Arrowhead Snowmobile Club Board of Directors 

The Arrowhead community values togetherness and strives to maintain its excellence. This spirit of 

collaboration and shared purpose is essential for any community to thrive. As Arrowhead continues 

to foster this environment, it stands as a testament to what can be achieved when everyone works 

together towards a common goal. 


